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Austin Alumnae (Local) 

• Austin Alumnae Day in the City of Hutto. We were about 20 members strong in the City of Hutto and 
we definitely made our presence know. It was an informative day, we learned a lot about the city and 
received information as to how we can serve this community. Hats off to Celeste Williams, Veronica 
Johnson, co-chairs, and Melody Southall a Hutto resident for taking the lead. Sorors I think we are 
sparking some fires and I’m excited to see how we leverage this effort to expand our reach and making 
footprints in this community.  

• Supporting black businesses. If you have been to The Rolling Rooster, Down South Cajun Eats, Krab 
Kings, Winston’s Kitchen, Mr. Catfish, purchased items from sorors with businesses, please report for 
our Crimson and Cream goes Black for Green. This is a SWR initiative and we will be reporting our 
spending.  Find your receipts.  

Regional/State 

Regional meeting tonight I will provide updates at chapter meeting.  

• Austin Alumnae is a little short of 2/3 of its membership that has donating to I AM 
Southwest 100. I would love to report to the regional director and to the corporate 
sponsors that we have at least 2/3 of our memberships support. That would be at least 
200 members at $100 each for a total of $20,000  

National 

• Delta Journal was published on the national website 
• New Fiscal Officers Manual has been released on the national website 
• Delta Days at United Nations registration open 
• Membership verification letter 
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